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Daisy Class

Our focus this week
We have started our new topic 
'All About Me' We have been 

thinking about ourselves and our 
feelings. We talked about 

emotions and how a face can show 
feelings. We looked in the mirror 
and had a go at drawing our own 

faces. Can you remember some of 
the feelings that we talked 

about? 

Parent consultations  
NEXT WEEK

Monday 14th (9am-1:30pm) 
Wednesday 16th (4pm-7pm)  
Thursday 17th (2.30pm-6pm)
Please note school closes at 

2pm on Thursday 17th 
October

Sparkle Moments
This week we celebrated our first 

Sparkle Moments and it was so 
exciting! The children loved 
sharing their achievements 

together! 
Sparkle Moments will be shared 
every Wednesday, so make sure 
these are in our special sparkle 

boxes by Wednesday!

Home Learning
We have really enjoyed learning 
about ourselves in our topic 'All 

About Me!'. We would love it if you 
could make a poster together 'All 
About Me!' It can include pictures 

from birth to now, pictures of 
favourite things or anything else you 
would like to include! We will share 
these together in class and make a  

display in the classroom too! 

Reminders
We are still waiting on some 
photographs of adults who 

will be collecting your 
children. It is really 

important that we have 
photos of every adult that 

will collect.

Next week
We will be exploring Autumn and our 
senses of sight, sound and smell. We 

will be going on a learning walk 
around the school to find out what 

we can see and hear. We will be 
smelling different things, talking 

about likes and dislikes and will have 
a variety of scented playdough to 
explore. We will also be getting 

creative with some fun Autumn craft 
activities. 


